FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, I would like to know:

 

1. Has your local authority employed debt collection agencies to collect unpaid council tax debts or business rates over the last five years?
The Council holds the information you have asked for.

No.

2. Has your local authority employed bailiffs to collect unpaid council tax debts or business rates over the last five years?
Yes.

3. Has your local authority applied for any bankruptcy petitions against people with unpaid council tax debts or business rates over the last five years? If so, how many?
Yes.  5 business rates insolvency cases and 2 council tax petitions since 1st April 2019.
4. Has your local authority applied for any charging orders against people with unpaid council tax debts or business rates over the last five years? If so, how many?
Yes. 80 charging order applications since 1st April 2019.
5. Has your local authority “sold” any books of council tax or business rates debt over the last five years?
No.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
